
Home Learning Consent 
 
Dear all parents/ carers 

 

We wanted to let you know what our plan will be if any child needs to isolate due to 

Covid19. Whether there is a local lockdown, partial closure of our school or individual self-

isolation, our aim is for our pupils to:   

  

- Engage in high quality remote learning  

- Receive a range of learning experiences and regular opportunities for feedback   

- Continue to make good progress  

   

Staff will aim to:   

  

- Prioritise the well-being of our pupils and ensure they remain connected to the school 

community   

- Use Seesaw as the primary communication tool supplemented by Zoom/ Teams/ BBC 

Bitesize and Oak Academy   

- Support parents/ carers with a time allocation for each lesson  

- Ensure the tasks are matched to the year curriculum and support pupils to make good 

progress  

- Use a range of strategies and techniques to ensure learning is accessible to all  

- Mirror the schools feedback policy when responding to tasks set  

- Ensure that they maintain a manageable workload when school is open and remote leaning 

is happening   

 

Parents and Carers will aim to:   

• I agree that I will support my child’s learning as best I can at home by agreeing to use 

Seesaw, Zoom and Teams 

 I agree 

• I agree that I will use the year group emails to make contact with my child’s class 

teacher. This includes requesting remote learning when my child is isolating  

 I agree 

• I agree that I will refrain from screenshotting, recording, or copying any information/ 

messages and sharing it on social media  

 I agree 

• I will be mindful that school staff will view any videos shared and therefore I will think 

carefully about its content  

 I agree 

• I understand that staff require one day to set up remote learning. I know that I will, 

however, be signposted to high quality national online learning. 

I agree 

 


